

Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 Phone: (08) 8088 4700 ABN: 18 246 198 266

Tuesday, 18th November 2019

Year 6 Farewell

This year, the Year 6 Farewell will be held at the Central Football Club Rooms.

All Year 6 students are encouraged to attend as they celebrate the milestone of completing primary school.

Date: Thursday 12th December

Time: 6-9pm

Venue: Central Football Club Rooms

Cost: \$20 pp to cover meals and refreshments

Theme: Formal (smart casual – age appropriate)

Special Event: All caregivers and family members are invited to join us at 8:30pm for a slide show that celebrates the many memorable moments the students have experienced during their time at Burke Ward.

Note: As part of the slide show, we will be showing photos of each child from Kindergarten to Year 6. If your child was not enrolled at BWPS in Kindergarten, can you please send in a photo for inclusion; **DUE: Friday 29th November.**

Payments can be made to the front office in the following ways:

- 1. Online, via the link on the Burke Ward website
- 2. Via EFTPOS at the front office
- 3. In cash at the front office (Tuesdays and Thursdays only)

Please RSVP by Friday 29th November 2019.

Karen Canning Principal Melissa Walsh Assistant Principal

Respect, Responsibility, Honesty

Email:burkeward-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Year 6 Farewell Note

My child, on Thursday 12th December, 2019 .	will be attending the Year 6 Farewell
I understand that I will be responsible for dropping my child to Central Football Club Rooms and collecting them at 9pm.	
I have: ☐ Paid the \$20 online Invoice#☐ ☐ Paid via EFTPOS ☐ Enclosed cash with this note (Tues/Thurs on	
Signed by Parent/Guardian:	Date:

Respect, Responsibility, Honesty